
Timberlake Times 
 

 

    
    

 70th Year || 278th Issue                                                                                            April 2017 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

  

DATE EVENT TIME (LOCATION) 

TUES, APR 11 Passover Begins  

SAT, APR 15 Easter Egg Hunt 11am (Village Hall) 

SUN, APR 16 Easter Sunday  

TUES, APR 18 Timberlake Council Meeting 7:30pm (Village Hall) 

SAT, APR 22 Beach Cleanup 9:30am (Village Hall) 

MON, APR 24 Deadline for Times Articles 5pm 

FRI, APR 28 Arbor Day  

The Timberlake Times is a monthly publication sponsored by the Village of 
Timberlake. Please contact the editor with article submissions. 
 

Editor  – Jackie Orabone || P:  (440) 815-1951 || E:  jackelyn.orabone@gmail.com 

Printer — Mary Kruckenberg 

Distribution – Debbie King and Allen Peterson 

www.villageoftimberlake.com 

MONTHLY CALENDAR  

Do you keep up with us on social media?  

Find us here: https://www.facebook.com/TimberlakeVillageClub 

Be sure to follow the Village Club on Facebook to stay informed of 
current Village Club events, photos, and videos! We actively update it 
with announcements and reminders each week such as holiday 
garbage schedules, etc. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

RECYCLING DATES 
2017 recycling dates: 4/14, 4/28, 5/12, 5/26, 
6/9, 6/23, 7/8 (Sat), 7/21, 8/4, 8/18, 9/1, 
9/15, 9/29, 10/13, 10/27, 11/10, 11/25 (Sat), 
12/8, and 12/22.  

APRIL VILLAGE CLUB EVENTS 
• Annual Easter Egg Hunt: 

Saturday, April 15 at 11am 
at the Village Hall 

 

• Adopt-a-Beach Spring Cleanup: 

 Saturday, April 22 at 9:30am 

YARD WASTE PICK-UP 
Yard waste pick-up will resume on Friday, 
April 7, 2017. 

What: The Village Club is hosting a shoreline 
cleanup as part of the Alliance for the Great 
Lakes’ Adopt-a-Beach™ Program. About 
13,000 volunteers participate each year in 
cleanups and assess environmental 
conditions on beaches and shorelines on all 
five Great Lakes, clearing tens of thousands of 
pounds of litter.  
 
When: Sat, April 22, 2017 at 9:30am 
 
Where: Timberlake Beach. Please meet at 
Village Hall. 
 
Why: Participants enhance beaches by 
picking up trash and recording their findings 
in the Alliance for the Great Lakes’ online 
Adopt-a-Beach™ system. This information is 
logged into the Adopt-a-Beach™ online 
system, made accessible to the public and 
shared with local beach health officials as well 
as others working toward improvements.  
 
More: Beach adoption is easy and open to 
everyone. Volunteers are encouraged to 
register online for the cleanup at 
http://www.greatlakesadopt.org/. To find 
out more about the Alliance’s Adopt-a-
Beach™ Program, visit 
www.greatlakes.org/adoptabeach. 

TIMBERLAKE BOCCE 

LEAGUE 
I hope everyone is ready to get outside 
again!! We are NOW accepting sign-ups for 
the Bocce League. We play on the (newly 
refurbished) court at the Village Hall on 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday nights at 
6:30 and 7:00pm.  

Teams play once per week from June through 
early September. Teams consist of 4 people 
so sign up as a team, a couple, or a single.  

You don’t need a lot of skill and we have a lot 
of fun so come and join us and meet some 
nice people!!  

Call Fred Bittner at P: (440) 951-2992 to sign 
up or with any questions!! 

 SAVE THE DATE: UPCOMING 

VILLAGE CLUB EVENTS 
• Spring Potluck: Fri, May 12 (6:30pm) 

 
• Beach Night: Fri, June 16 (6:00pm) 

 
• Junk in the Trunk Community Sale: 

Sat, June 24 (9am-4pm) 
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OUT OF THE PAST 

 
 
 

 
 

FROM THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL 
Dear Residents, 
 
 On August 27, 2012 Judge Eugene Lucci of the Lake County Court of Common Pleas rendered an Order Establishing the 
Natural Shoreline in case number 04CV001080.  This order comes following remand from the Ohio Supreme Court to Judge Lucci 
to determine what is the “natural shoreline, which is the line at which the water usually stands when free from disturbing causes.” 
 
 Pursuant to the Lucci decision, the property line is midpoint between the “farthest points landward and lakeward” that the 
water reaches, absent any disturbing forces such as storms or flooding.   
 
 In his Order, Judge Lucci undertook an extensive review of “disturbing causes” in order to determine the “natural 
shoreline” and the “water’s edge when undisturbed.”  The final result is a boundary that is semi-static in nature yet will 
imperceptivity move over time. 
 
 We are advising the Residents of the Village whom plan, or so happen, to walk the beach to be advised of this property 
line.  Please note that walking along the waters’ edge may actually put you on another Resident’s property and subject you to 
prosecution for trespassing.  If you have any question as to your legal rights in regards to the property lines along the waters’ edge 
please consult an attorney. 
 
From Mayor and Council Village of Timberlake 
 
 
 
 

Timberlake was incorporated 
in October 1947, making 
2017 our 70th birthday! To 
commemorate this event, 
Ron Mona has complied a 
history of our Village. Check 
for a new installment each 
month. 
 
Timberlake’s volunteer Fire 
Department came into being 
in 1955. A mutual aid 
agreement with Willowick 
provided fire protection. A 
used fire truck was 
purchased from Willoughby 
and children were given a 
free ride during the Summer 
carnival. In 1990, the fire 
truck was put up for bids and 
sold. 
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The minutes for the March council meeting were not received by the time of publication of the Times.  
March and April council minutes will be published in the May issue of the Times. 

THE VILLAGE CLUB IS SELLING CAN 

COOZIES! 
Keep your beer, pop, or water bottle cold this summer! 

$5 each or 5/$20 
Colors available: 

• “Timberlake Green” 
• Bright Red 
• Royal Blue 
• Orange 
• Neon Green 

Coozies will be for sale at the Easter Egg Hunt and other 
Village Club events. You can also email 
jackelyn.orabone@gmail.com to arrange a separate pick-up 
if you are unable to attend the events. 

Have you been cleaning out this winter and 
have items that you want to get rid of? 

 

The Village Club will be hosting a community 
garage sale this summer. Tables will be 
available to rent with indoor or outdoor 

options. 

 

Watch the Times and Facebook for updates 
with more information! 


